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Shawnna Rule

From: Connie Matthews
Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2025 11:25 AM
To: Todd Hellrigel
Cc: Shawnna Rule
Subject: Fw: Stuco 

Please see letter of resignation below. We had a really good conversation.  
 
Mrs. Connie Matthews 
Principal 
Midwest Central Middle School 
121 N. Church St. 
Green Valley, IL 61534 
309.352.2300, ext. 200 
https://www.midwestcentral.org/ 

 
"It's a great day to be a Raider!" 

From: Connie Matthews <cmatthews@midwestcentral.org> 
Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2025 11:24 AM 
To: Andrea Dean <dean@midwestcentral.org> 
Subject: Re: Stuco  
  
Thank you and I wish you the best in your new role. Thank you for offering to help with the transition of 
sponsors. I will probably have whoever is chosen as the next sponsor reach out to you as the school year 
starts with questions. Have a great summer.  
 
Mrs. Connie Matthews 
Principal 
Midwest Central Middle School 
121 N. Church St. 
Green Valley, IL 61534 
309.352.2300, ext. 200 
https://www.midwestcentral.org/ 

 
"It's a great day to be a Raider!" 

From: Andrea Dean <dean@midwestcentral.org> 
Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2025 11:18 AM 
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To: Connie Matthews <cmatthews@midwestcentral.org> 
Subject: Stuco  
  
Mrs. Matthews, 
 This is my official letter of resignation from Student Council advisor at the middle school level. It has 
been my absolute pleasure to be the advisor for so many years, and I will greatly miss the activities, fun 
day, and even middle school dances! Please let me know how I can help in this transition. 
 
Thank you, 
Mrs. Dean   
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